Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Receives Mr. Qadi Askar, the representative of Imam
Khamenei in Hajj
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The Head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, received in his office
in Baghdad on Wednesday, January 15, 2014, Mr. Qadi Askar, the representative of Imam Khamenei
in Hajj.

The two sides discussed the ways to develop religious tourism between the two countries and
reviewed the bilateral relations between the two neighbor and Muslim countries.

Khamenei’s representative praised the presence of millions of people in the Arba’een visit as

well as the role of the Iraqi people in receiving visitors from all over the world.



